



April 25, 2021


Mayor Fligor and Members of the City Council

City Hall

1 North San Antonio Road

Los Altos, CA 94022


Re: Council Meeting April 27, Item #4 – 330 Distel Circle Update 


The League of Women Voters supports affordable housing developments as an important way to 
provide housing for all income levels.  As we have written earlier, we are excited to see the first 
100 percent affordable housing development being proposed for Los Altos at 330 Distel Circle, 
an ideal location for affordable housing.


We understand that the County has approved EAH as the developer of 330 Distel Circle. We 
know that EAH has a long and successful track record of building and managing this type of 
housing. We hope the Council will unanimously approve continued support of this project and 
we look forward to working with EAH as they share with the community their concept for the 
site and listen to the community’s ideas.

 (Please contact Sue Russell at susan.russell75@gmail.com if you have questions.)


Lisa McLain, President

Sue Russell, Co-Chair, Housing Committee

League of Women Voters Los Altos-Mountain View


Cc: Brad Kilger	 	 Jon Biggs	 	
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